THOROUGHBRED RACING SA

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT — VIKINGS REWARD

MORPHETTVILLE — WEDNESDAY, 6 DECEMBER 2017

In accordance with Rule AR140, Trainer Mr. J. Hyam has notified Thoroughbred Racing SA
Stewards that following the gelding’s last race start at Morphettville on Saturday, 29 July 2017,
VIKINGS REWARD underwent minor throat surgery (tie back). The gelding has returned to
work and has accepted to race at Morphettville Parks on Saturday, 27 January 2018.

S. B. CALLANAN
STIPENDIARY STEWARD
24 January 2018




